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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 4:43 PM
To: 'MacLeod, Carryl G'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Fischer, Alexis N; 'Flora, Travis'
Subject: Chevron 91723 (RO412): Request for a Meeting

Carryl, 
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file including the Response to Technical 
Comments and Data Gap Work Plan Addendum, dated August 15, 2014.  The report was prepared and submitted on your 
behalf to Geotracker by Stantec Consulting Services, Inc (Stantec).  A copy has not otherwise been provided to ACEH as 
previously requested in the May 29, 2014 directive letter. 
 
ACEH has sufficient concerns with the approach at the site that it appears appropriate to request a meeting in order to 
communicate more directly and effectively, rather than enter into iterative letter writing between interested parties. 
 
I will be out starting tomorrow and next week; however, Dilan Roe will be in the office and can coordinate a meeting 
date.  The following dates are currently available: 
 
October 16; 10 – 12 
October 17; 10 – 12 or 2:30 – 5 (figuring a 2 hour window) 
October 21; 10 – 12 or 1:30 – 5 (ditto) 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


